
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 19th April 2024 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 

 

It has been fantastic to see the children ready to learn this  

week after the Easter break. 

Attendance 
 

 

Before Easter 40 children out of  50 

received Dojo points for being in 

school on time all week.  This is 

more than the previous week– well 

done.  Unfortunately 3  

children missed out on 

their Dojo points for  

arriving into school 

late. 

 Forest School  
 

 

Here are the new Forest 

School groups for this 

half term.  The children 

will need to wear warm play clothes 

to school on Monday that you do 

not mind getting muddy! 

 

Please make sure that your 

child has their own welly 

boots. World Haemophilia Day  

 
 

On Wednesday it was World  

Haemophilia Day and we would like to 

take a minute to spread awareness of 

this rare disorder. For any of you who 

don’t know, Louie in Reception here at 

Queensgate has severe Haemophilia 

A. Haemophilia is a lifelong bleeding  

disorder in which the blood does not clot 

properly, or at all.  When a person with 

haemophilia bleeds, it takes longer than 

normal for the bleeding to stop. This is 

because people with haemophilia don’t  

produce enough of an important protein 

that helps the blood to clot, called a 

‘clotting factor’.  Louie has severe  

haemophilia A. Which means he has less 

than 1% of the clotting Factor 8 protein 

in his body, to give you some context a 

normal person has between 50% and 

150%.On Wednesday, Louie gave all his 

friends in reception haemophilia  

stickers.   
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